
THE RUSSIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH
Department for External Church Relations

Patriarch Kirill’s congratulatory message to President
of Germany Christian Wolff
His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia has sent the following congratulatory message
to President of Germany Christian Wilhelm Walter Wulff on the occasion of the 20th anniversary of
German Reunification:

 

Your Excellency, Dear Mr. President:

On this day, not only the German people but also the whole world remembers the event that put an end
to one of the most painful and tragic divisions in the modern history of humanity.

This event has played a key role in the building of qualitatively new inter-state relations in Europe. I hope
that the work of the Russian Orthodox Church’s communities in Germany will help to create further an
atmosphere of good-neighbourliness, mutual understanding and trust on the European continent.

From my heart I wish you good health, good spirits and God’s help in your important public service, and
to the people of Germany I wish peace, prosperity and well-being.

Respectfully,

+ KIRILL

Patriarch of Moscow and All Russia

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/56638/
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